
 
 
 
 
 
 

North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services 
Division of Social Services 

2420 Mail Service Center • Raleigh, North Carolina  27699-2420 
Courier # 56-20-25 

Beverly Eaves Perdue, Governor               Sherry  S. Bradsher, Director 
Lanier M. Cansler, Secretary               (919) 733-3055 

 
May 23, 2011 

 
Re: TOP Premature Interceptions 

 
Dear County Director of Social Services: 
 
Attention: Food and Nutrition Services Managers  & Supervisors 
  Program Integrity Managers & Supervisors 
 
Due to a technical error, 48 debtors on Food and Nutrition Services claims were 
intercepted too soon during the calendar years of 2008 and 2009. Each of the identified 
debtors was mailed a letter explaining the premature interception and giving the debtor 
two options. The options are explained and actions required for a refund in the letters, a 
copy of which is attached to this letter. Please refer to this letter should you receive any 
calls regarding this potential refund. 
 
If you have any questions, contact Shelia Dorsett at Shelia.Dorsett@dhhs.nc.gov or 
919-334-1146.  If Shelia is unavailable, contact Economic and Family Services at (919) 
334-1224 or by email at DSS.EFSHD@dhhs.nc.gov.   
 

Sincerely, 

 
Dean Simpson, Chief 
Economic and Family Services  

 
Attachment 
 
EFS-FNSEP-11-2011 
 
DS:sd 
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